2022 National Adoption Month
Webinar Feedback Survey

PAPERWORK REDUCTION ACT OF 1995 (Pub. L. 104-13) The purpose of this information collection is to gather feedback from webinar participants and will measure participant satisfaction with the topic covered and delivery of content. Public reporting burden for this collection of information is estimated to average 5 minutes per respondent, including the time for reviewing instructions, gathering and maintaining the data needed, and reviewing the collection of information. This is a voluntary collection of information. An agency may not conduct or sponsor, and a person is not required to respond to, a collection of information subject to the requirements of the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1995, unless it displays a currently valid OMB control number. The control number for this project is #0970-0401. The control number expires on 06/30/2024. If you have any comments on this collection of information, please contact Lyscha Marcynyszyn, Child Welfare Information Gateway, by e-mail at lyscha.marcynyszyn@icf.com.

How are we doing? Please take 5 minutes to answer the questions below. Your input will help strengthen Child Welfare Information Gateway services to better meet your needs. Your participation in this survey is voluntary, and your responses will be shared privately, in aggregate form, with Child Welfare Information Gateway staff. This survey is intended for webinar participants who are at least 18 years old. If you have any questions or require accessibility assistance with this survey, please contact Child Welfare Information Gateway staff by email at info@childwelfare.gov or by telephone at 800.394.3366. Thank you for helping us help you.

1. Please indicate the degree to which you agree with the following statements.
	
	Strongly disagree
	Disagree
	Neither agree nor disagree
	Agree
	Strongly Agree
	N/A

	The panelists/facilitators/presenters were well-prepared, knowledgeable, and professional. 
	
	
	
	
	
	

	The panelists/facilitators/presenters provided information clearly and logically. 
	
	
	
	
	
	

	The content was appropriate for my level of experience and knowledge. 
	
	
	
	
	
	

	This webinar has increased my knowledge and/or my practical skills about engaging youth in permanency planning. 
	
	
	
	
	
	

	I will be able to apply what I learned in my work. 
	
	
	
	
	
	

	I will share the information I received at this webinar with my colleagues. 
	
	
	
	
	
	

	I would recommend participation in future National Adoption Month webinars to others. 
	
	
	
	
	
	

	This webinar provided me with first-hand knowledge from youth on how to successfully engage with young people.
	
	
	
	
	
	

	The panelists/facilitators/presenters’ experiences with engaging with youth represented a wide-range of perspectives. 
	
	
	
	
	
	

	The experiences of the families I work with were well represented in this webinar. 
	
	
	
	
	
	

	I am satisfied with the overall quality of this webinar. 
	
	
	
	
	
	



2. What aspects of today’s webinar were most helpful to you? __________________________________

3. What, if anything, would you suggest to change for future webinars? __________________________
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